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Partner Meeting – Interview Protocol (virtual), Jan 2022 

 

Coordinated by the Wittenborg University of Applied Sciences, the 

objective of this meeting was to discuss and collaboratively confirm 

the protocols for conducting interviews for collecting 

comprehensive data towards the project´s current workings and 

future sustainability. The interview participant groups included, 

students, teachers, school administration and external eco-system 

partners within each partner context. 

The interview topics widely covered: 

 Views on science and teaching science 

 Idea of the eco system of their own schools 

 Planning missions within the Ecosystem project 

 Choosing external ecosystem partners to collaborate for 

the project. 

The data collected, would facilitate three of the four Intellectual 

Outputs (IOs) 

 

 

 

 

 

Dissemination Activities  

(Throwback - Romania) 

ECO-SYSTEMS OF OPEN 

SCIENCE SCHOOLING 

https://www.eco-oss.eu 

Making Open Science Schooling a 
Reality for Secondary School Students 

Project Progress 

The Consortium 

Next Up in 2022 

A five-day School Team Mobility Event is tentatively scheduled to 

take place sometime between April – June 2022 in Apeldoorn, 

Netherland. Confirmed details will be published once the official 

announcement is made. 

 

 

Wishing everyone a fabulous, productive 

and a knowledge-rich rest of the year! 
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